
Subject: Speaking Order
Date: Tue, 24 Aug 2004 20:29:19 -0700

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "James Ridge" <James_Ridge@dnv.org>, "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>,

"Maureen Jones" <Maureen_Jones@dnv.org>, "Sherwood Johnson" <Sherwood_Johnson@dnv.org>
CC: "Agnes Hilsen" <Agnes_Hilsen@dnv.org>, "Dennis Back" <dback@dnv.org>,

"FONVCA \(E-mail\)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, <Cagebc@yahoo.com>

Mr. Ridge;

I request that the "electronics" indicating the speaking order in the Council chambers be
repaired. As you know they did not work during Monday Night's Council meeting with the
result that the chair was unable to follow the order as indicated by hand.

Violations of the speaking order were frequent under Mayor Bell and many people believed
this was done deliberately by him  in order to create unnecessary confrontation  and
dissension on Council.

Thank you. 

Yours truly,

Ernie Crist 
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